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There will be a Reedley College Budget Workshop on Thursday, October 7

in the Student Center from 3 – 4 p.m.

 If you attend you will know the following about the general fund: 

How it is developed

What the funds are used for 

How much money is used for “fixed” expenses and how much is really “discretionary”,

Please come with your questions.
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